
 
 

 
 
 
RestaurantPoint West 2021 Has Been Postponed 
 
 
Due to the ongoing impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, including current government 
restrictions and limitations on large gatherings and travel, Restaurantpoint West, which 
was originally scheduled for May 2-5, 2021, has been officially postponed to 
September. 
 
RestaurantPoint West will now take place September 8-10, 2021, at the Westin Kierland 
Resort & Spa in Scottsdale, Arizona. 
 
Our community is incredibly eager to come together again in person. After consulting 
with customers and partners, we made the decision to secure dates in September in 
order to maximize success for the event for our entire audience. 
 
We will be in touch with each of you for your participation.  
 
As you and your business face these uncertain times, please know that you are in our 
thoughts and we are here to support you throughout.   
 
 
Best regards, 
The RestaurantPoint West Team 
 
Jason Wood jason.wood@cpmgevents.com 603-379-8504 
Sandy Roginski sandy.roginski@cpmgevents.com 603-379-8515 
Mandy Long mandy.long@cpmgevents.com 603-379-8511 


